The Premier of Ontario

Legislative Building Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

Le Premier ministre de l'Ontario

Édifice de l'Assemblée législative Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1



May 30, 2012

Mr. Anton Wagner Veterans Against Nuclear Arms (VANA) 2306-201 Sherbourne Street Toronto, Ontario M5A 3X2

Dear Mr. Wagner:

Thank you for your letter on behalf of Veterans Against Nuclear Arms informing me of a motion passed at a recent public meeting organized by VANA regarding nuclear power. Your organization's views are important to me, and I appreciate your taking the time to share them.

I have the utmost respect for the courageous women and men who fought and continue to fight, to protect our freedoms and way of life. They are truly deserving of our gratitude, admiration and praise. My colleagues and I will never forget our soldiers, past and present, for their contributions, their courage and their commitment to keeping us safe and secure.

As my colleague the Honourable Chris Bentley, Minister of Energy, would also be interested in this issue, I have passed along a copy of your correspondence to him for his information.

Thank you again for writing. Please accept my best wishes.

Yours truly,

Dalton McGuinty Premier

c: The Honourable Chris Bentley

